
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary - Beginning 10th Feb 

Monday  Normal day in school  

Tuesday 

 

Violins playing in assembly 9am 

Y6 Book Sale 3.20pm 

Wednesday KS1 Drop in 

Thursday 
Y1 to visit Great Barford Church 

Friday 
Golden coin mufti 

Last day of half term 

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Spring term — 2020 Thursday 6th February  

Stars of the week 
For the week ending 31st Jan 

 
Owls:   Chloe & Logan 

Penguins:  Emma & Harris  
Puffins:   Lucie B & Anabel 
Woodpeckers:   Piper & Cora  
Swans:  Lucy & Darcy  
Kestrels:   Lauren & Henry 
Falcons:   Michael & Harry M 

 
 
     

Doves:  Noah 
Owls:   Toby 
Penguins:    Freddie 
Puffins:   Phoebe 
Woodpeckers:   Charlie  
Swans:    Harry  
Kestrels:   Lacey  
Falcons:   Iwo  

Y6 Book sale  
on Tuesday  

11th February  
in the back  

playground  
underneath the canopy  

at 3.20pm  

Absence  
If your child is unwell and is not in school, 

could you please ensure that you contact the 

school office as soon as possible.  If you leave 

a message on the absence line, please could 

you be specific about how they are ’unwell’.  

Please do not make doctors or dentist appoint-

ments in school time if at all possible. 

THANK YOU 

Scouting Founders Day  
Scouting Founders Day is on Saturday 22nd February.  We 
will mark this event in school on Tuesday 25th February 
when any of the children who attend Beavers, Cubs, 
Scouts, Brownies, Rainbows or Guides are welcome to 
wear their uniforms to school. 

Parent Consultations Y1 - Y6 
 27th Feb & 4th March 

Booking is now available on line. If anyone needs a 
login, please e-mail school. 

Parent & Toddler  
Community Event  

Monday March 16th  

9am—11am  
If you have a baby or child of pre-

school age, you are invited to a par-

ent and toddler event in school on 

Monday March 16th.  If you know of 

anyone in the community who might 

like to attend, please let them know 

that a warm welcome will await. 

 

 Inclement Weather  

If it is necessary to close the 

school due to inclement 

weather, we will send a text 

message, put an announce-

ment on the website and ask 

Friends if they will put it on 

their Facebook page.  

 Children’s Mental Health Week 
This week we have taken part in Children’s Mental 

Health Week which this year is focused on  

‘Finding your Brave’  
The children have been engaged in a variety of activi-
ties relating to ‘Finding your brave’ with a focus on 
building confidence, self-esteem and make them feel 
good about themselves.  

 


